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Patriot in the Pacific
 
Pinellas Park's own, Lawrence Toafili, was selected to participate in the
Polynesian Bowl in Honolulu, Hawaii this year.
 
Top football recruits from around the nation were given the opportunity  to fly
out and participate  in the bowl game. LT said he really enjoyed the experience.
Aside from football, he said he enjoyed spending time with his family and he
soaking up the sun on Hawaii's beaches. 
 
We are very proud of LT's accomplishments and are looking forward to watching
him continue his career at Florida State University this coming fall. 
 
Go Seminoles and Go Patriots!
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PBIS Fridays will be changing in this upcoming

semester. While we will still continue with our

normal schedule of every other Friday, we will be

switching up our incentives.

 

Instead of just purchasing food, students will have

the opportunity to purchase experiences! Students

will be able to use their Patriot Bucks to get into

carnivals, concerts, movie days, and more.

 

We will still have pizza and snacks available from

time to time for all of the foodies out there. We will

also still have the PBIS store available each PBIS

Friday for students to use their Patriot Bucks to

purchase prizes. However, this revamp of our PBIS

Fridays is sure to spice things up around campus and

create some positive change.

 

Be on the lookout for the new and improved PBIS

Fridays and make sure you are earning your Patriot

Bucks!

 
 

 

PBIS
Friday

Revamp!
S T E V O  B L A G O J E V I C  A N D  M A R C E L I N A  M I C A L  S H O W I N G

O F F  T H E I R  P A T R I O T  B U C K  B A N D S !  H O W  M A N Y  Y O U  G O T ?

 J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 0

M S .  W I G G E R S  D E M O N S T R A T I N G

H O W  T O  F L A U N T  P A T R I O T  B U C K S

T H E  P R O P E R  W A Y .



The Patriot boys basketball

team scooped up two back to

back wins last week over

Osceola and North East High

Schools; both in their home

gyms! We are so proud of our

Patriots and the progress they

have made this season. 

 

This week they will play Gibbs

at home on Wednesday, 1/22,

for their senior night. They

will then play Largo High

School at Largo Friday, 1/24.

We are looking forward to

another double dub week this

week!

 

Come out and support your

Pinellas Park Patriot Boys

basketball team!

Basketball: Double
Dubs

 

Student

Shoutouts

 

Scholastic Award Recipients:

Ani Williams: Gold Key

Marcelina Mical: Gold Key

Dan Nguyen: Silver Key

Ashley Farquharson: Silver Key

Sarai Dalmau: Honorable

Mention

Logan Wincz: Honorable

Mention

 

Eric Burgos passed his

certification test for Microsoft

Word!!

Kyle Sanford-met

requirements to do early

college next year at SPC with

great PERT scores!

  Jonathan Roa was Rotary

Club student of the month this

month!

 

Well done, Patriots! Keep up

the great work!!
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